
April 1, 1996 

 

Ms. Jane Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: Request for Additional Records No. SS-5 From the Assassination Records Review Board (Closed 

Case Files in Accession No. 87-5-8) 

 

This letter constitutes our fifth formal request for additional information and records under the 

President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. sec. 2107 (Supp. 

V 1994). 

 

We request that you make available to us the following files from Accession No. 87-75-8 at the 

Federal Records Center: 

 

Carton No. 1: CO-1-5038-E  Roy Harry Kellerman 

 

Carton No. 2:  CO-1-9181-E  Edward Z. Tucker 

 

This request includes any material classified as “COS” that is associated with these files. 

 

By making this request, we are not designating these materials “assassination records.” To the extent 

that this request presents logistical or other difficulties that we may not have anticipated, or to the 

extent that these records may be located in the National Archives at a place other than in the JFK 

Collection, we will be happy to discuss with you ways in which the request might be amended. 

 

We appreciate your help in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


